
Excuse our 
appearance while 

we transform 
Bristol Temple 

Meads.

We’re restoring our roof, 
rewiring the station and laying 

new tracks, to make Bristol Temple 
Meads even better than ever.

Get the latest travel updates: 
nationalrail.co.uk or GWR.com/Bristol

Thank you for your patience 
throughout our work. 

For more information visit
networkrail.co.uk/bristolrailregen 
or call our 24 
hour helpline: 
03457 11 41 41

Follow us:
 @NetworkRailWest #BristolRailRegen

Please bear with us and remember 
to check before you travel.



Brand new roof. 
Brighter station.

Brand new tracks. 
Better journeys.

Regenerating Bristol’s
iconic station.

Brand new tracks. 
Better journeys.

iconic station.

We’re restoring our fabulous Grade I listed roof
Over the next couple of years, our specialist teams will 
be repairing, painting and glazing our iconic station roof. 
The result will be a brighter and more welcoming station, 
beautifully preserved for generations to come.

A large safety screen will protect customers and staff from 
the work going on above. It will be held up by scaffolding 
towers that we are installing along platforms 3 – 6.

We’re rewiring the station
A complete rewire of Bristol Temple Meads starts later this 
year. It will improve the reliability and efficiency of the 
station’s electrical systems. 

Alongside the rewire, we will be installing new customer 
information screens, improved public announcement 
systems and CCTV, as well as a new WiFi network.

Part of a bigger plan for Bristol Temple Meads 
and our region
Our new roof and tracks kick start the transformation of 
Bristol Temple Meads into a world class transport hub.

Over the next few years there are a range of improvements 
planned, including new entrances, more places to shop and 
better spaces for onward transport connections.

There are also plans for new stations and local services too, 
which you can read more about in the railway projects 
section of the Travelwest website: 
tinyurl.com/TWBristolRailRegen

We’re replacing the 
tracks outside the station

From 10 July to 3 September we’ll be replacing tracks on the 
approach to the station. It’s a big job, taking about eight weeks. 

The brand new tracks in a clever new layout will allow trains 
to come in and out of the station more easily, meaning less 
delays and better journeys all round. 

While this work is taking place, we’ll make sure you can still 
get wherever you’re going.

Some trains will be diverted and others will be replaced by 
buses. Please keep checking nationalrail.co.uk or 
GWR.com/Bristol for updates.

For more information 
visit  networkrail.co.uk/bristolrailregen
#BristolRailRegen


